
Science Holiday Homework 

 

Next term we are going to be looking at animals and the different habitats that they live in. 

Over the holidays I would like you to make a habitat which shows where an animal lives. You 

can use cereal boxes, juice boxes, shoe boxes, kitchen rolls or any other materials that you 

have at home. 

Have a look at the pictures below for some ideas. 

Have fun! 

           

       

       


